
TRICK
TREAT

OR
OCT
26th

Sunday, October 26, 2025

6pm to 8pm

Households participating in Trick-or-Treating are asked to turn on their
porch/outdoor lights during the authorized hours.  Households not interested in

participating should turn off their porch/outdoor lights and minimize exterior lighting.
 Trick-or-Treaters should only visit homes that have their porch/outdoor lights on.

Due to the Spinach Festival and in consideration of the
safety of our children, the City has moved the event

date from  October 26 to ensure a safe and enjoyable
experience for everyone.


